
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P.O. BOX 546, Goodlettsville, TN 37070 

March 29, 2022 

 

 
 

 
Dear Vineyard Homeowners, 

 
This notice serves as a reminder of the HOA Annual Meeting on Tuesday, April 5 at  

the Goodlettsville Public Library at 3:30.  We must obtain a quorum of not less  
than 41 unit owners in order to conduct business.  

 
If you are unable to be present, we asked that you please complete the attached  

proxy form prior to the meeting and give it to a Board Member or neighbor who will 

be attending the meeting. You may email or call any board member and have  
him/her come to your residence to retrieve the completed proxy form. Board  

members and their email addresses/phone numbers are:  
 

Larry Collier, Lscollier1973@att.net; 615-330-7298 
David Hobbs, davidthobbs@gmail.com; 803-634-3470 

Wes Horton, wes.horton@usiindustrial.com; 318-359-2946 
Rita Solomon, rsolomon.tn@gmail.com; 615-351-2426 

Joan Zimmerle, gaj115@comcast.net; 615-859-7121 
 

We hope to see you at this most important meeting. 
 

The Annual Meeting Agenda 
 

HOA Financial Report 

Election of One Director 
Open Forum 

 
Board of Directors 

 


